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Draft European Parliament Report: European Protein Strategy

What is changing and why?

The European Parliament wants the European Commission to urgently write a new protein

strategy so that the EU does not have to rely on importing proteins that are particularly needed to

feed animals.

The Parliament wants the strategy to include:

● introducing rules that make it easier to bring new feed additives to the market

● allowing more sorts of biodegradable waste to be used as feed

● making sure that protein producers can earn money from using biowaste in energy

production

● a certification scheme that allows producers to show how protein crops help to reduce carbon

● making sure that agricultural policy and rules on how public bodies buy food will help farmers

who produce protein-rich crops

● new food labelling that shows how much carbon has been produced when growing and

making food and feed

● funding research to find new ways to make plant-based protein and other kinds of protein.

Actions

Non-EU countries that want to sell plant-based proteins to the EU should:

● keep a close eye on the new EU protein strategy to understand how it might affect their trade

● think about the benefits of investing in eco-friendly supply chains to meet the demand for

green proteins in the EU market.

Timeline

The European Parliament will finalise its suggestions in October 2023. The Commission plans to

release its new protein strategy at the beginning of 2024.
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https://www.europarl.europa.eu/doceo/document/AGRI-PR-742624_EN.pdf
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For more information see the full record on the AGRINFO website – where you can also view the

latest AGRINFO Update newsletters and search the database.

Disclaimer: Under no circumstances shall COLEAD be liable for any loss, damage, liability or

expense incurred or suffered that is claimed to have resulted from the use of information

available on this website or any link to external sites. The use of the website is at the user’s sole

risk and responsibility. This information platform was created and maintained with the financial

support of the European Union. Its contents do not, however, reflect the views of the European

Union.
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